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United States Government 

memorandum

DOE/NN-43 EXPORT CONTROL

Department of Energy

PDR 
DCS/DFQ• 
NMSS

DATE: December 17, 1999 

REPLY TO 

ATTN OF: Sean Oehlbert, NN-43 

SUBJECT: Application for NRC export license [XSNM031 12)

TO: Ms. Betty Wright, Nuclcar Regulatory Commission 

In response to application XSNM03 1] 6, which involves the export of low-enriched uraniumn to 
Japan for use as reload fuel and contains some material of Canadian origin, the Office of Arms 
Control and Nonproliferation has received prior consent for exports of Canadian origin material 
to Japan.  

Should you have any further questions, please call me at 202-586-3806.
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